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VBS 
 

Preschool-5th grade 
JULY 25TH-29TH 

Wilderness Escape 
There will be a list of "needs" printed in next 

week's bulletin.... but #1 on the list -  
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! 

 

**Please contact Jenny Daughety for more information, 252.286.4505 

 

An Evening at Faith 

July 20 at 7:30 PM 

 

Everyone may recall that Alan started a concert series over a year ago 

called “An Evening at Faith.” The purpose of the concert is to bring 

more classical-type music to Lenoir County utilizing local 

musicians. When Covid-19 hit, the February 2020 concert had to be 

cancelled and it has been impossible to schedule anything until 

now. So, having said that, Alan is pleased to announce the concert 

series is scheduled to begin on July 20th at 7:30 PM. The program will 

feature a beautiful string quartet by Alexander Borodin and hymn 

arrangements for string quartet by Alan Armstrong and Paul Anderson. 

In the past the stipends for the musicians were made possible by 

donations from those among the congregation who want to support 

great music in Kinston. If you are so inclined please speak to Linda 

Harrison or Dr. Armstrong.  

Ways You Can Tithe 
 

We are excited to be able to offer several ways that our 
Faith family can tithe to our church.  
• In person 
• Through your bank with “Bill Pay.”   
•  Online: You can go to our church’s webpage at 

Visitors 



 Father’s Day 
 

Welcome                         John Robert 

Opening Prayer                        Zack 

Worship & Praise Through Song           Alan 

Choir                                    “Chain Breaker”             Soloist: Dylan Harris 

Sermon             “Pin the Tail on the Donkey”                John Robert 
Genesis 22:1-19 

Response Through Song  

Communion                                                  Zack 

Closing Prayer  & Family Time        John Robert 

Tithes & donations may be placed in the green bucket in the main hall.   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mark your calendars for these upcoming events.  
 

June 27:  A safety video will be shown after morning worship 

June 30: Middle/High School mid-week bible study 7PM-8PM 

July 13-17:   GYC2 (Cragmont) 

July 20:  An Evening at Faith 7:30 PM  

July 25-29:   VBS  (will start  at 6:00 PM)  

August 12:  Blood Drive  

August 21:  Back to School Pool Bash (Falling Creek Pool)  

August 22:  Backpack Blessing (during worship service)  

DATE June 20 June 27 

Nursery Schedule 
Jenny Daughety 

Amy Harris 
Shelvia Riggs  
Wanda Cox 

Preschool Church Zack Jenkins Zack Jenkins 

Children’s Church Zack Jenkins Zack Jenkins 

Youth Supper 
No Youth Services  

Father’s Day 
Charles & Diane 

Andersen 

Cleaning Ministry 
June 20-26 

John Robert & Amy 
Harris 

June 27-July 4 
Will & Sandy 

Barss 

Monthly Budget 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Security Video Presentation 

Following the morning worship service on June 27, we will view a short video 

on how Faith would respond should we experience a terrifying event while in 

the sanctuary/on campus. This includes events that are weather related as 

well as individuals looking to cause harm.  The video was created by our very 

own “Drama Team!” 
 

Thank You! 

Wow! Big Thanks to Brad and Elaina Smith and the team that successfully fed 

around 100 teens and their leaders from Erasing the Lines mission camp!  The 

FOOD was PHENOMENAL!  The service to this ministry by your volunteering is 

what makes Faith a fabulous place to call home.  
 

Love Offering 

On Wednesday of this week we will send a check to the family of Salvador 

Chaires.  Several of our family and ministries have mentioned about adding to 

our gift received last week.  Please submit your gift by Wednesday morning so 

we may pass it along to the Chaires family.   
 

No More! 

No longer are we required to wear masks or keep a six foot distance from one 

another. According to CDC guidelines we can now move back to “normal” 

while worshiping together.  However, the CDC still encourages you to wear a 

mask if you have not had your vaccine shots. Wearing a mask is your 

preference.  You’ll also find mask/hand sanitizer stations still in place. 

 

Contributions needed to meet budget for May: $24,917 

Actual contributions for May:   $21,018 

Actual spending for May:    $15,831 

 

Contributions needed to meet YTD budget:  $124,585 

Actual contributions for YTD:    $117,233 

Actual spending for YTD:                                           $85,729 

Current Building Fund:                                               $45,785.98 



SERMON NOTES         
 

 
DATE: _________________________ 

 

SERMON TITLE:________________________________________________ 

 

SCRIPTURE:____________________ 
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